
Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors. 

I am in full support of the memo sent by Covelo Community Advocacy Group on 1/25:2021. 

Expansion will put the mail in the coffin of small farmers. 

We are already still sitting on our inventory from last year, unable to sell it on the market . 

Thank you . 

Linnet Lockhart  

Ventoso Farms 

Covelo , CA 95428 

--  

Linnet 

 


